
TO:  JEANINE TOWNSEND, CLERK TO THE BOARD 
FROM: STUART HELLER 
SUBJECT: COMMENT LETTER - BAY - DELTA PLAN 
 
Since I  am a California licensed fly fishing guide and 
occasionally take clients on the rivers mentioned in the 
plan, I am totally in favor of the proposed increases in those 
river flows to help improve the fishing and other water 
quality situations.  
 
Some of my livelyhood depends on the number of clients 
seeking fly fishing guides.  If the fishing was reported to be 
improving due to the increased flows, then it follows that 
more people would be interested in learning how to fly fish 
and the number of fishing licenses sold would increase 
instead of decreasing like it has been doing for many years. 
 
Please pass my  support along to the decision makers. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Stuart Heller  
CA licensed guide   GD#  1000501 
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From: stu heller <lakewooddancers@goldrush.com>
Sent: Thursday, July 26, 2018 9:24 AM
To: LSJR-SD-COMMENTS@waterboards.ca.gov; WQCP1Comments
Subject: COMMENTS LETTER ATTACHED
Attachments: cserc comments .pdf

JEANINE ‐ SEE MY  PDF  FILE OF COMMENTS ATTACHED STUART HELLER 
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